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Mr. Earl G. Wright

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Procedures & Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Wright:

In reference to our NRC Materials License which expires
on September 30, 1980, License No. STB 1254, Docket YNo.
040-08406, we wonder what steps we must take at this

time to secure renewal of this license.

I'11 look forward to hearing from you at your convenience.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

7 THE PESSES CO.
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April 24, 19 0
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